Memo

To: Montana State Library Commission

From: Darlene Staffeldt, State Librarian

Date: November 14, 2008

Re: Legislation survey

Attached please find my survey request letter dated October 27, the summary of the legislation survey as well as two pieces that were mailed directly to the State Library, and the current official draft legislation (LC380). Since the survey just "closed" and I have not had time to review all the comments completely I request a chance to provide some opening remarks as the Commission begins its discussion on the survey/legislation decision at your meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions at this time. Thanks, Darlene